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SUBJECT : GRADUATION DATE FOR DISTANCE STUDENTS  
 

   

The above-mentioned subject matter refers. 

 

This serves to inform all Undergraduate and Postgraduate Graduating Distance 

Students that the graduation date for all distance students (Undergraduate and 

Postgraduate) has been set for Friday, 22nd December 2017. The Institute of Distance 

Education (IDE) Management and the entire IDE staff wish to congratulate all of you 

on your well deserved graduation.  

  

 

Professor Boniface Namangala (PhD) 
DIRECTOR 

INSTITUTE OF DISTANCE EDUCATION 
 

Cc:  Vice Chancellor 

Deputy Vice Chancellor 

Registrar  
Dean of Students’ Affairs 

Deputy Registrar (Academic) 

All staff, Institute of Distance Education 


